

August 1, 2017

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction

Attention Michelle Jones

Re: Count Errors for School of Early Development and Achievement

Dear Ms. Jones

The counts for the SEDA 2016-2017 school year as reported to the State of Wisconsin were incorrect. We are in the process of securing a vendor to replace our current SIS, which is unable to support our needs for reporting to the DPI. Please accept this letter and keep on file to reflect our actual enrollment numbers.

The actual total enrollment on the date of third Friday count was 81. Actual total special education students on the date of October 1 count was 47.

The SEDA district number is 8107.

We are apologize for the errors and appreciate your assistance to correct the reported numbers.

Sincerely,

Michelle Jenkins, Principal

School for Early Development and Achievement

2020 W. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53233